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Welcome back to Nursery after the half term break! We have started our 
new learning “Are eggs alive?” and we are looking forward to learning 
about Springtime changes and growth.  
Our favourite story book from our author basket was “Elmer” written by 
David McKee and we enjoyed exploring imaginative play with safari 
animals in the jungle. 
Everyone enjoyed a visit to our bug garden with our magnifying glasses 
and binoculars! We plan to do some planting and more observing in the 
bug garden over the coming weeks. 
In Nursery next week… 
We are looking forward to World Book Day where we will story telling 
with story sacks and puppets.  
 

Information- 

~World Book Day is Thursday 6th March. Children may wear pyjamas or lounge 

wear and bring their favourite book into Nursery to enjoy with a drink and treat 

provided by school. 

~Snack money is £1 per week or £6 if you wish to pay for the term ahead. 

 
 

 

Home Activity… 
To support our learning about growth and change, please help your child 
to observe/discuss signs of Spring when outdoors. Also, in preparation 
for Shrove Tuesday, we would like children to learn the pancake rhyme 
enclosed in your child’s pack. 
 

            Stars of the Week 

     

        Todd B  &  Elias W 


